


Prom Committee will have its 

first meeting next Thursday at 

7:30 am in Mrs. Gilmour's 

room, room 208.  Prom 

Committee is open to all current 

Juniors.



A reminder to FCCLA 

Members--tonight is Eat 

Dinner with your family night 

at 6 p.m.!  Remember the 

dinner is free! Hope to see you 

and your family there!



On Monday evening the academic team took part 

in the first of five conference meets for the 

2019/2020 season and brought home the banner 

by outpacing second place Greensburg by 11 

points and third place Batesville by 12.5 points.  

The Math and Social Studies teams both placed 

first, while the English, Interdisciplinary and 

Science teams placed second.  Great Job Teams!!

The next conference meet will be at 

Lawrenceburg on Monday, September 25th 

starting at 6:00.



Join us at Chipotle for a fundraiser to 

support East Central High School French 

Students. Just come in to the Chipotle in 

Harrison Tuesday, October 1st from 

4:00pm to 8:00pm. Take a flyer, show it on 

your smartphone or tell the cashier you’re 

supporting the cause to make sure that 

33% of the proceeds will be donated to 

East Central High School French Students. 




